
 

National Board of Examinations (NBE) 
New Delhi 

03rd April 2019 

NOTICE 
 

Sub: Extension of Cut-off dates for Govt./AFMS/PSU Hospitals to submit Accreditation 
Applications - 2019 
 
National Board of Examinations (NBE) has invited the accreditation applications for Year 2019 vide NBE 

notification dated 13-02-2019. 

 

2. In continuation of NBE notice dated: 07th March 2019 & 13th March 2019, it has been decided to extend 

the cut-off dates further to submit Main & Specialty Specific Applications ONLY for those hospitals / 

institutions which are owned by Central Government / State Government / Public Sector Undertakings 

(PSU) / Municipal Corporation / AFMS. 

 

3. This extension shall NOT be applicable to any hospital / institution other than above. 

 

Extended Cut-off Dates 
Only for Central/State Government Hospitals, AFMS Hospitals, PSU Hospitals, Railway Hospitals, 

ESIC Hospitals and any other Government Hospitals 
Process Cut-off Dates 

Online Registration of applications & Upload of Accreditation 
Processing Fees 

05th May 2019 (23:59 hrs) 

Completion & Submission of Applications ONLINE (Main & 
Specialty Specific Both) 

10th May 2019 (23:59 hrs) 

Submission of Hard copy Print Outs of Applications to NBE 
(Main & Specialty Specific Both) 

15th May 2019 

 
For any query/assistance, please write to accr@natboard.edu.in 
 

NBE 


